
4/26/22 

SUBJECT: new build project 

In concern of Charter facilities at the property located near Tallmadge Road near the 
intersection of Kelso Dr. and has existing coax and/or 
fiber facilities near this location that may provide a possible point-of-connection for available 
services in the future. 

Services for any Commercial or Multi-Family Parcels will be available dependent upon the right-
of-entry agreement and entry routing for the respective buildings, as determined by contract. 
Contact your local MDU Sales Department for all residential services. In addition to initiating 
your request, they can also provide specifics regarding costs and other details associated with 
obtaining our services in this area at the appropriate point in time. 

For future reference, please send all utility coordination, abandonments, encroachments, plat 
signatures, or serviceability requests, to Please share this 
information with whoever needs these services. 

Sincerely, 

Account Executive 


